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MOVIE NIGHT MUSIC PERFORMANCE
Last Friday night, the Queensland Tour Band kicked off an exciting evening with a
special performance ahead of the highly anticipated "Movie Night under the Stars." The
band set the tone for the cinematic experience, entertaining the audience with repertoire that
they have been working on for their upcoming QLD Music and Dance tour.
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With their diverse musical talents, the QLD Tour Band played a variety of well-known scores and
iconic melodies. Their performance was a great opportunity for them to debut as the tour band.

Whether you’re a movie buff or a music lover, this event was a memorable night filled with
entertainment that we hope you all enjoyed.

Mr Byron Mark
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator
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